From: becky.mansfield@gmail.com [mailto:becky.mansfield@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Becky Mansfield
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2008 11:45 AM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: Re: concurrence comments for Math decimalization bundle
Sophia,

Geography concurs with these changes to the Math course numbering system.  

Becky

